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Dear Parents and Carers of Nursery, Reception and Year One children, 

 

On Wednesday 26th June, Kingsley and Co book shop will be visiting school, bringing with them a selection 

of good quality, second hand books for nursery, reception and year one children. The books can be 

purchased for £1. Sessions will be run throughout the day, and we thought this was a cheap and hopefully 

effective way, of trying to ensure that all children in EYFS and year one can own their own book. 

 

On the day, please provide your children with £1 to purchase a book of their choice. This should be in an 

envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and class, and handed to your child’s class teacher. so that 

teachers can distribute the pound to your child, and they can experience choosing and buying a book 

themselves. 

 

If you do not want your child to participate, they will still attend the session and enjoy reading the materials 

Kingsley and Co have bought with them. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support in our endeavor to promote reading for pleasure. 

Kind regards, 

Ms. Miller  
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